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Winter 2019/20 Summary       

Going into the winter of 2019/20, none of the various forecasting services were predicting a particularly harsh 
winter.  The consensus seemed to be a fairly normal winter with the bulk of the cold being weighted more 
towards the back half of the winter.  In the end, the only month colder than normal turned out to be 
November, so it was a very warm winter overall. 

As measured by heating degree days (HDD) on a gas-population weighted basis, the continental U.S. finished 
the winter 9.4% warmer than the 30-year normal and 10.1% warmer than the previous winter.  This ranks the 
winter of 2019/20 as the 4th warmest in the last 12 winters.   

               

 

         

 

The “heart” of the winter when temperatures are the coldest are the three months of December, January and 
February.  Normally, about 68% of the total winter HDD’s fall in those three months and the temperatures are 
the lowest in mid-January.  The weather in those three months more or less dictate the severity of the winter. 
Below is the map showing the temperature rankings by state for Dec19-Feb20 compared to 125 years of record 



keeping. For clarity, the numbers listed on each state represent a scale of 1 to 125, where 125 is the warmest 
period of the 125 winters and 1 is the coldest in 125 years.    

 

Locally here in the midcontinent area, it was similar to the rest of the country with warm weather.  Below is  
HDD data for various cities across the U.S.  

      


